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WATFORD BOROUGH COUNCIL 

PLANNING AND COMPULSORY PURCHASE ACT 2004 

THE TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (LOCAL PLANNING) (ENGLAND) 

REGULATIONS 2012 

Statement of the Revocation of the Commuted Sums for the Provision of 

Affordable Housing Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) Revised 2020 

 

In accordance with Regulation 15 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 

(England) Regulations 2012, notice is given that Watford Borough Council has revoked the 

Commuted Sums for the Provision of Affordable Housing Supplementary Planning 

Document (SPD) that was adopted in 2017 and revised in 2020. 

The recommendation to formally revoke the SPD was agreed by Watford Borough 

Council’s Full Council meeting on 15 July 2025. At this meeting, the SPD was revoked and 

the new Affordable Housing: Developer Contributions SPD was formally adopted. 

As required under Regulation 15, all physical and digital copies of the document have 

been removed from public record. 

For further information, please contact the Planning Policy team: 

strategy@watford.gov.uk. 
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